

**From:** [Gomez, Luz De La Paz \(ES\)](#)  
**To:** [Leslie Herring](#)  
**Subject:** FW: Options for Scho  
**Date:** Tuesday, May 27, 2025 10:53:13 AM  
**Attachments:** [image001.png](#)  
[image013.png](#)  
[image014.png](#)  
[image015.png](#)  
[image016.png](#)  
[image017.png](#)  
[image018.png](#)  
[image020.png](#)  
[image021.png](#)  
**Importance:** High

---

You don't often get email from [luz.de.la.paz.gomez@adp.com](mailto:luz.de.la.paz.gomez@adp.com). [Learn why this is important](#)

Good morning,

Hello,

I want to really go with option c to terminate the agreement completely and let the District sell it to whomever they want. We're not going to be able to move forward with the people who

Opposed the sale of the park and it's going to be an ongoing debate.

They raised part of the money to pay part of the debt on the old church and then what where is the money

Going to come to remodel the park.

Or assign your rights to a qualified buyer that can send in the money

I really think option C is the best option.

2128 W. 47<sup>th</sup> Terr  
Westwood, Ks 66205



**Luz Gomez**  
**Senior Account Manager**  
**Major Accounts Up Market**  
855 485 6231  
[luz.de.la.paz.gomez@adp.com](mailto:luz.de.la.paz.gomez@adp.com)

